RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR CONSENT TO LEAD AGENCY DESIGNATION

X
Proposed Lead Agency: Town of Washington Planning Board
Proposed Action: Clear 5-lot subdivision
Address: 515 Woodstock Road
Owner: Timothy and Johna Clear
X

TM:

To: TOWN OF WASHINGTON PLANNING BOARD:

¢/o Jennifer Bossert, Planning Board Secretary
(please respond by email: planningboard @washingtonny.org; or by mail)

The following involved/interested agency:( 7021 p g (IASHINETO 12 )

hereby: j—((.)y DEFPT

ﬁ Consents that the Town of Washington Planning Board serve as Lead Agency for the
coordinated environmental review of the Proposed Action. Contact information

provided below.

O Does not consent that the Town of Washington Planning Board serve as Lead Agency
and desires that agency instead serve as Lead Agency. To contest

Lead Agency designation, the undersigned intends to follow the procedures in
accordance with 6 NYCRR Part 617.6(b}(5).

Please ATTACH SEPARATE SHEET(S) TO provide any comments or concerns on Lead Agency
and any preliminary observations or concerns about potential impacts of Proposed Action.
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Contact information for future communications with your agency:

Contact person: SEATHLEEN VEMEZTRT

Email: AWV DELT &0 LIASHN TN Y- o0&
Phone: @Y~ 428, 57/
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Highway Department
PO Box 1404 Millbrook NY 12545
845.677.3419 x110
hwydept@washingtonny.org

August 26,2024

To: The Town of Washington Planning Board

RE: Application of Timothy and Johna Clear for 5-lot subdivision, 515 Woodstock Road.

Note: Any new proposed driveways that would be approved by the Planning Board should first
be clearly marked and inspected by the Highway Department for drainage and sight distance.
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Joseph Spagnola
Highway Superintendent



